
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

19 October 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: The Play That Goes Wrong 
 
I would like to offer your child the opportunity to attend the Duchess Theatre London to see The 
Play that Goes Wrong on Tuesday 11 January at 17:00.   
 
The trip cost of £37.00 will cover the price of the theatre ticket plus the return coach trip to The 
Duchess Theatre.  Unfortunately, should your child not be able attend after payment has been 
submitted, the money cannot be refunded.  
 
I will be leading the trip accompanied by five colleagues.  Places on the trip are limited and will 
be randomly allocated by computer to ensure fairness.  You do not need to enclose a deposit at 
this stage and if your child is successful in gaining a place you will be informed when the deposit 
or full payment is required.  It is important to note that should the payment deadline be missed 
your child’s place on the trip may be in jeopardy.  Unsuccessful students will be placed on a 
waiting list. 
 
There may be times during the trip when students are given free time.  They should not go off 
on their own and should remain in small groups at all times. 
 
If you are interested in your child participating, please fill in the attached consent form with full 
medical information and dietary requirements included.  Please return the consent form to the 
finance office by Friday 5 November.  
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school on 01277 
238305 or cemms@st-martins.essex.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss C Emms 
Drama Teacher & Head of Year 8 
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